
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 

Armed Robberies of Delivery Drivers 
015th

 District (Austin) 
 
 

About the crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to food delivery drivers operating within 015th District, 
particularly between the 5300 – 5500 block of W. Ohio. On one occasion, a food 
delivery driver was robbed at gunpoint, and in the second incident, the driver was 
able to drive away. In both incidents, a handgun was shown to the driver by one of 
the offenders.  
 
Incident times and locations: 
 

• 5300 block of W. Ohio on September 19, 2015 at 11:30 pm. 

• 5500 block of W. Ohio on September 22, 2015 at 10:00 pm. 
 
 
About the offender(s): 
 

• Two male blacks approximately 25-30 years old, one is about 5'07" 

• One female black approximately 5'06" and weighing approximately 200 lbs 
 
 
What you can do: 
 

• Be aware of this crime and alert other drivers and businesses in the area 

• Businesses should maintain the phone number of the person placing the order 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY - 430451, HY - 434403 

Reference: P15-N-215 

Alert# P15-N-215(BA) 
   September 27, 2015 


